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Please note that Texas law mandates proper approvals where tax funds are 
involved. It should also be noted that vendor agreements may be revisited as a matter 
of public policy by future administrations regardless of what was agreed to in the 
past. In other words, public policy prohibits “long term” contracts without an out 
clause in that such agreements unconstitutionally “bind future administrations”—
Op. Tex. Att’y Gen. JM-908 (1988) (stating in relevant part that “[i]n the 
exercise of its governmental or legislative powers, a board or governing body 
… cannot enter into a contract extending beyond its own term”).

THEREFORE, THE PURPOSE OF THIS LETTER IS TO GIVE YOU 
OFFICIAL NOTICE THAT WILLIAMSON COUNTY WILL NOT RENEW 
THIS AGREEMENT, AND THIS CONTRACT WILL EXPIRE EFFECTIVE 
AT THE END OF BUSINESS ON MAY 1, 2022. PLEASE UPDATE YOUR 
RECORDS ACCORDINGLY.

Thank you for your prompt attention and assistance in this regard.

Sincerely,

________________________
Hon. Bill Gravell
Williamson County Judge

cc: Williamson County Auditor’s Office
Williamson County Sheriff’s Office
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